
 
October 2, 2024 

Dear Central High School Students and Families, 
 
Central High School will offer in-school testing for the PSAT and SAT later this month. In previous years, the 
entire school tested on one day. Beginning this year, we will administer the PSAT and SAT on separate days. 
Additionally, both the PSAT and the SAT will be offered in a digital format. Students will test using their 
SDP-assigned Chromebooks. The table below outlines our testing schedule: 
 

Test Format Grade Level(s) Testing Information 

SAT Digital 12 Wednesday, October 23, 2024 
8:00 - 11:16 a.m. 

PSAT/ NMSQT Digital 9 - 11 Thursday, October 24, 2024 
8:00 - 11:16 a.m. 

 
On Wednesday, October 23, 12th grade students will take the SAT in the morning and should arrive at Central 
HS by 8:00 a.m. Students in grades 9-11 will have an approved late arrival and are expected to report to Central 
between 10:36-11:16 a.m. 1st period will begin at 11:16 a.m. for all students in grades 9-12. 
 
On Thursday, October 24, all students in grades 9-11 will take the PSAT in the morning and should arrive at 
Central HS before 8:00 a.m. 12th grade students will not report to CHS on Thursday, as they will be out of the 
building for Museum Day. 12th grade students should instead report directly to their assigned museum location.  
 
Click here to access Central High School’s testing bell schedule in the far right column. 
 
There is no cost associated with these tests. It is imperative that students arrive by 8:00 a.m. and immediately 
report to their assigned testing location. Testing room assignments will be shared by our Testing Coordinator 
Mr. Grow one week before the test. Please support us in setting up your students for success. You can do this by 
encouraging your students to be well-rested, well-fed, and prepared with their fully-charged SDP Chromebook. 
Students will not be allowed to test using a personal laptop. Students should also bring an approved calculator.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Assistant Principal Smith, esmith3@philasd.org 
Testing Coordinator Mr. Grow, pgrow@philasd.org 
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